
23rd October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
As we have come to end of our first half term, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your support and wish you a very restful and peaceful half term in these 
difficult times. Please take the time to read this newsletter carefully as it contains 
information to help keep everyone in our community safe.
Stay Safe. Mrs Booth 

Track and Trace
This week ALL schools in Greater 
Manchester have been asked to support 
Public Health to ensure that contacts of 
confirmed COVID cases are informed 
quickly during the half term break. For 
this reason we are asking parents to 
contact school to inform us if your child 
tests positive for COVID. This will allow 
us to identify contacts of the child and 
inform them of the date that they need 
to isolate to. It is only by working 
together that we will bring the infection 
rate down.
You can contact school on:
07927706736    or email to:
support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk 
COVID CASES IN Hollinwood.  The rate is 
continuing to rise The current rate is
1242
per 100,000. This is very 
high. 
Let’s get that down! We can do this!!!

Things to look forward too!!!
Videos of our Harvest Celebration 
Songs!
Book and a Bagel!
The Return of our Golden Assembly –
Virtually!
Our Sacramental Programme children 
making their first Holy Communion.
More learning for your child through 
an exciting new topic.
Christmas!!! Any ideas on how we can 
make this extra special for our 
children please let me know. 
This year has been particularly 
challenging for all especially the 
children.

Oldham Council have an 
Emergency Need Helpline for 
families who are 
struggling during COVID19
The number is 01617707007
You can also contact school and 
we will do our very best to 
support you.

The Sacramental Programme
Congratulations to those children 
who today participated in the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation. We are 
very proud of you all.


